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GENERAL LICENSING COMMITTEE 
10APRIL 2014 
 
Present: Councillor J Khan (Chair) 

CouncillorsBarker, Poulter, Roberts and Skelton 
 

43/13 Apologies for Absence 
  

Apologies for absence werereceived from CouncillorsHarwood, 
Jackson, Keith, Redfern, Sandhu Whitby, F Winter and L Winter 
 

44/13 Late Items to be Introduced 
  
 There were no late items. 

 

45/13 Declarations of Interest 
 
 There were no declarations of interest. 
 

46/13 Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
 
 The minutes of the meetings held on 20 February and 31 March 2014 
were  agreed as a correct record and signed by the Chair. 
 

47/12 Outcome of Personal Alcohol Licence Consultation 
  
 The Committee considered a report from the Strategic Director of 

Neighbourhoods considering the outcome of personal alcohol licence 
consultation.   

 
 Members raised concern as to the personal licence renewals process 

due to start in 2015.  The officer reported that she understood that the 
Government had abolished the proposal to abolish personal licences, 
but no information had been provided on the renewals process.  This 
would be circulated to Members for there information. 

  
 Resolved to note the information contained in the response 

document published by the Government following the 
consultation on the future of personal licences. 

 

48/12 Relaxation of Licensing Hours to Serve Alcohol 
during the FIFA World Cup 2014 Consultation 

Time commenced   6:00 pm 
Time finished 6.12pm 
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  The Committee considered a report from the Strategic Director of  
   Neighbourhoods considering the outcome of the FIFA World Cup 
    2014consultation.   
 
  Resolved to note the response submitted by the Council to the 
   Government consultation on the relaxation of licensing 
hours to serve   alcohol during the FIFA World Cup 2014. 
 

49/12 General Licensing Administration and Compliance 
Activities – Quarter 4 2013/14 

 
  The Committee considered a report from the Strategic Director of  
   Neighbourhoods considering general licensing administration 
and     compliance activities for quarter 4 2013/14. 
 
  The officer reported that the format of the report was consistent with the 
   previous quarters of the year to ensure continuity.  It was noted 
that changes   would be made to the format for the next municipal year. 
 
  Resolved to note the contents of the report. 


	GENERAL LICENSING COMMITTEE

